
 

 

Berry Harbeson Regatta and BBQ 

Sunday, July 15, 2018 
The Berry Cup is open to all female sailors who are members of the BBYRA, and will be sailed in 

double handed Tech Dinghy’s. Please e-mail Chase Chillyer3@gmail.com to reserve a boat. 

  

The Harbeson Cup is open to female members of IHYC over the age of 30 and will be sailed in sunfish. 

  

Regatta entry fee: $5.00 per sailor ($10 for Berry Skipper/crew) 

Registration and Skippers Meeting at 1:00 p.m.on the IHYC deck. 

Racing to start at 2:00 p.m. in front of IHYC. 

Please bring your whole family to cheer on the Ladies of IHYC and the BBYRA!   


